
 

 
  

  

  

3rd February 2023 

The Blue Bulletin 

 X` 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

All the children have been working hard in 

their learning and I wanted to show you some 

of this in this week’s Bulletin. Everyone in 

school has been finishing their letter 

writing and taking great care over these 

published pieces. There has been a range of 

wider curriculum learning in science, history 

and geography. We all hope you enjoy seeing 

some of the work. 

Best Wishes, Mrs Applebee 

Ospreys  
In Osprey class we have been writing letters to our local MP about 

the issue of plastic pollution.  

  

Red Kites 
Fantastic science learning in year 6 over the last two 

weeks all about the heart and blood. 

Robins 

We have studied the Great Fire of 

London this week and the children 

have explored how and why the 

fire started and how the fire has 

impacted the world today. The 

children made connections to real 

situations too. 

 

Wrens 

Wrens have been 

learning the story of 

Chicken Licken and 

working hard on 

their recall of the 

story to put it in 

order.  

Ravens 

The Ravens have 

worked extremely hard 

on their letter writing 

skills. We have been 

working hard to 

improve our 

handwriting and Mrs 

Tack was very proud of        

how well the pupils 

challenged themselves 

and stayed focus on 

the independent 

writes. 



  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 3rd February – NSPCC 

Number Day 

Monday 6th February- Friday 10th 

February – Children’s Mental 

Health Week 

Tuesday 7th February – Year 4/5 

Class Assembly – All Welcome 

Friday 10th February – PTFA 

Valentines Disco: EYFS/KS1 at 

3.30pm-4.30pm.  KS2 at 5-6pm 

Friday 18th February – Monday 

27th February – Half Term 

 

SAFEGUARDING – Always our main priority 

Do you have a concern about the well being of a child in school? 

Please speak to a DSLs or a member of staff in school. 

Useful contact details: 

NSPCC -0808 800 5000 

Childline -0800 111 

Non-emergency number for the police 0116 222 2222 

Find us at @RichardHillSch 

 

Christian Distinctiveness 
A message from Reverend Matthew 

Thinking of Lent 

Prayer-A time to start afresh.. 

Each Monday from February 27th until March 27th you are invited to gather from 8.40 for a 9am short 

time of prayer at All Saints Church-help get set up for the week...all welcome, arrive early for tea/ coffee 

Bishop's Pilgrimage 

The Bishop of Leicester, Martyn Snow will be starting his Leicestershire Lent Pilgrimage walking sacred 

places on Sunday 26th from Anstey, walking to Thurcaston across the fields to Cropston then Bradgate 

Park. Join anywhere en route gathering at 9am at St Mary's Anstey or 10.30am All Saints, Thurcaston. 

Our local walk is themed Ancient Bridges and Martyrs 

For more information about either of the above-revgough@gmail.com  

Reverend Matthew Gough, Rector 

 

Dogs 
Please can you remind you children 

to ask the owners permission before 

the pet the dogs at the bottom of 

the drive. Some are friendly and this 

is a wonderful interaction however 

we want to avoid any injuries! Can 

any parents and carers that are dog 

owners, who feel that their dog may 

find petting difficult, try to stand on 

the far side of the road opposite the 

drive. The pavements are narrow 

here and there is always traffic to 

be avoided at drop off and pick up 

times too.  

Thank you for everyone’s 

cooperation with this. 

Homework 

Consolation 

The homework 

consultation 

period for 

parents has 

now ended. 

Thank you to 

everyone who 

contributed. 
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